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I object to the proposed development at Brooklands farm, Whitstable. It will result in yet more loss of 
agricultural land and countryside. 
A large number of houses have already been built recently without any adequate facilities for healthcare 
and education. Extra building will only exacerbate the problem. 
It will also create an increase in traffic which will cause more pollution. 
Whitstable town has been spoilt enough. 
 
Mrs Patricia Griffin 
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